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Subject: Condominium Proposal - Islington Ave and Napa Valley

Good afternoon,

" As a resident of the adjacent community I am concerned about the proposed development in the area mainly in regards to the height of the
building and the impact on traffic. The city spent millions of dollars og a city plan which provides for a 3 story structure in the area and
not the proposed 10 story condominium, After spending this considerable amount of money the builder/city feels it is wise to alter the

plans and allow for changes. As a resident I feel this would be detrimenta] to the area to say nothing of the fact that milliens was spent on

a plan that is not being altered simply in the name of greed and profit. To blatantly disregard a study/plan for the area which our taxes

paid for only contributes to growing concerns about mismanagement in city government.

Please accept this letter as a formal complaint regarding the construction of a 10 floor condominium in the area.

. Anna Fedrigoni
Henry Fedrigoni
Alessia Fedrigoni



